
 

Celebration Break At Denman 

Monday 17- Thursday 20th September 2018. 

Dear Members , 

We have a three night, four day break at Denman with the theme 

focusing on ‘ Celebration’.  2018 being Hampshire Federation’s 

Centenary and Denman’s Platinum year. 

We have seven different courses with some super tutors and have tried 

to include a variety of courses  to suit all if you are unsure of the 

suitability of a course please ask. 

Meals will be themed with celebration in mind and dinner each evening 

will have some extra touches. The last evening meal will be a ‘Murder 

Mystery’. There will a celebration cake and the option for you to 

purchase champagne or prosecco if you wish. All dietary needs can be 

catered for so don’t delay making an application. 

Full costs and details are on the accompanying pages along with an 

application form. Please send your form back to WI House, 22-24 

Station Hill, Southampton Road, Eastleigh, SO50 9XB. 

Please note the deadline for applications is the 22nd of December. 

Please include with your application  a £100.00 deposit cheque, this will 

be cashed in the New Year once you have been notified of your chosen 

course. Insurance is strongly recommended and details will be sent with 

confirmation.The basic cost of the holiday is £470 including coach travel. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Denman for this very special visit. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask. 

Helen Carter, Denman Ambassador. 


